
  

Systems Neuroscience Christmas 

Mini Symposium: 

Push the limits of your brain 

Submit you poster!!!!!! 

We invite the submission of proposals for poster presentations at the Systems Neuroscience Christmas 

Mini Symposium. 

The symposium will feature a poster session that will provide the perfect environment for lively and 
informal discussions on various neuroscience topics, ranging from brain-computer interfaces (BCI) and 
behavioral experiments to the interplay between computational models and experimental data. The 
poster session will be held on Wednesday, December 17 during lunch break. 

Best posters abstract will be selected for a speed presentation session (One slide, 5 min) just before 
lunch break. 

Poster submissions will be selected based on the following criteria: 

 Posters presented must describe new ideas and their content should feature neuroscience 
topics, with special emphasis in brain computer interfaces and computational neuroscience  

 Preliminary results, if available, will be strongly valued 
 PhD student submissions will be given preference 

 

We invite all potential authors to submit a max. 500 words PDF abstract. Please include the following 
information in your PDF file: 

 Poster title 
 Author names, affiliations and email address of the first author 

 

The posters must meet the following format criteria: 

 DIN-A0 size 
 Vertical format 

 

Abstracts must be submitted via e-mail with the subject “Systems Biology Christmas Symposium 2014 
Poster Submission” to marta.fructuoso@crg.eu until December 15th – 2014, 24:00 CET. Confirmation 
will be sent via e-mail.  

For any questions about the submission, selection, and presentation of the accepted posters, please 
contact Marta Fructuoso Centre for Genomic Regulation (email: marta.fructuoso@crg.eu). 


